04/09/2024, 15:30 Email - Arun D - Outlook

Subject: Fwd: 45599

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: James Suozzi <jsuozzi@oysterbay-ny.gov>
Date: Thu, 5 Sep 2024 at 12:05 AM

Subject: 45599

the following attached information is for the property located at 57 vandewater street farmingdale.

there are no open code violations on the property locATED at 57 vandWater street farmingdale.

lastly the building department does not maintain files in regards to special assessments or liens

This message (including any attachments) may contain confidential information and is intended only for the individual or
individuals named. If you are not the intended recipient, you should delete this message immediately. If you received this
message in error, please notify the sender immediately.

DISCLAIMER: The information contained in this message is proprietary and/or confidential and may be privileged. If you are not the
intended recipient of this communication, you are hereby notified to: (i) delete the message and all copies; (ii) do not disclose,
distribute or use the message in any manner; and (i) notify the sender immediately. (iv) The recipient should check this email and
any attachments for the presence of malware. The company accepts no liability for any damage caused by any Malware
transmitted by this email.
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